
 

 

 

 

 

April 07, 2022 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Listing Department, 

P.J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 530245 

 

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 31(4) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and 

Takeover) Regulation, 2011. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please find enclosed the yearly disclosure under regulation 31(4) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of 

Shares and Takeovers) Regulation, 2011, as amended, received from the Promoter & Promoters Group of 

the Company for the year ended on 31st March, 2022, for your kind perusal and Records. 

 

Kindly take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

FOR ARYAMAN FINANCIAL SERVICES LIMITED 

 

 

 

CHAITALI PANSARI 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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